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****************************************************** 

 

UMM Student Services Committee 

Minutes Ð 4/14/00 

 

 

 

Present: Nancy Mooney, Sara Haugen, Julie Patterson-Pratt, Jill Farris, 

  Joe Timmerman, Vivian Heltemes, Heather Pennie 

 

Guests: Sandy Olson-Loy, Pam Engebretson 

 

 

 

Student Employment Committee 

 

Julie Patterson-Pratt reported that the subcommittee had met with Pam  

Engebretson regarding increasing the work study pay rate and submitted  

the following recommendations for approval of the Student Services Committee: 

 

o  raising the work study pay rate to $6.75 per hours effective May 15.   

Based on the documentation provided by Pam Engebretson, it appears this  

can be accomplished without a decrease in hours available. 

 

o  reviewing the pay rate again within the next couple of years in an  

effort to remain competitive. 

 

o researching the possibility of a 2 or 3 level incremental pay increase  

for students who stay in one position for a period of time. 



 

o developing guidelines to help individual hiring units evaluate student  

employee performance. 

 

Motion by Vivian to approve the proposal and forward to the  

administration, second by Jill.   

 

Constitution 

 

The committee discussed the Catholic Campus Ministry constitution.  After  

much discussion, Vivian made a motion to return to constitution committee  

with suggested areas of concern, second by Nancy.  Sara will discuss with  

the constitution committee. 

 

Minutes 

 

Minutes of 3/6/00 were approved as revised on a motion by Julie, second  

by Nancy. 

 

Other 

 

Sandy gave a brief update on the enrollment projections.  As of April 13,  

we have 351 deposits compared to 247 in 1999 and 343 in 1998.  Sandy  

thought Scott Hagg would be sending information out the campus about our  

enrollment numbers. 

 

The committee agreed to meet again this semester. 

 

Submitted by Carrie Grussing 
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